
 

 

 
SVGML/IODSC/15                                                                                                                       07.03.2024 
 
BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Services, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

(Scrip : 535621) 
 
Sub: Intimation regarding issue of Duplicate Share Certificate under Regulation 39(3) of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 

2015 
Ref: Our Letter No: SVGML/LOSC/20 dated 31.10.2023.  
 
Pursuant to above mentioned regulations and our intimation to the stock exchange vide above referred letter dated 
31.10.2023, we wish to inform you that, the Company had issued duplicate share certificate in place of the lost share 
certificate to the below mentioned Shareholder. 
 

Sl. 
No. 

Name of the Shareholder  Folio  
No. 

Old Certificate 
No. 

New Certificate 
No. 

Distinctive  
Nos. 

No. of 
Shares 

 

1 

 
Mary John P M0000432 3741 9010 

5954613  

to  

5954662 

50 

 
Kindly take this on your record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
For S V Global Mill Limited 
 
 
 
D. Krishnamoorthy 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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